
 

 

 

 

April 1, 2021 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

We just wanted to update you on the status of opening our doors back up to visitors.  At this time we feel 

it would be better to wait until later this Spring or early Summer.  Things are getting better and COVID-19 

cases in Crawford County went down but slowly started coming back up again.  We realize this is an 

inconvenience for you.  It is not how we want to operate, as it is much more work for us.  We just feel it 

is in the best interest of the children to continue as is for now.   

If you have not checked out our FB page, please do so.  We are introducing our teachers with a picture 

and short bio for each one.  Hopefully, this will help so you know which teacher your children are talking 

about.  If you have questions or concerns and would like to speak face-to-face with your child’s teacher 

just let us know.  We can set up a short conference time or just a few minutes to address concerns or ask 

questions or even give the teacher some insight if your child is struggling with a particular issue.  We want 

you to know them and be able to communicate with them. 

Each classroom will send home a little note with all the teacher’s names in your child’s class as well as 

phone numbers so you can communicate with them.  If you have any other suggestions for communicating 

with the teachers, please let us know, we are open to suggestions. 

One last reminder.  If you order from Amazon, please consider using Amazon Smile.  When you shop, and 

choose All Aboard Learning Center as your charity, we receive a portion of the money on every purchase.  

So many people are shopping online due to the pandemic, this can add up for us! Go to program and 

feature under the menus on the app and select Amazon Smile.  Then it gives you the option to turn on but 

you have to enable notifications on your phone.   

 

Thank You, 

 

Teresa Switzer 

Director, AALC 



Crawford County Foundation, Inc.  

 

 

 


